St. Marguerite Bourgeoys Catholic School

355 Waterloo Dr., Kingston, Ontario K7M 8P5 **Tel:** 1 (613) 549.4499 **Fax:** 1 (613) 549.9903
flhpmarg@alcdsb.on.ca **www.alcdsb.on.ca/school/marg**



Retrieval of Belongings and Report Cards/Return of Technology June 24, 25, and 28, 2021

Dear parents/quardians,

The dates for parents/students to retrieve personal belongings and to pick up their end of the year report cards will be on either Thursday, June 24th, Friday, June 25th, or Monday, June 28th from 9:00-3:00. You are welcome to come to the school on any of those dates at a time that is most convenient for you. Please come to our front main entrance and a staff member will be able to collect your items on your behalf and bring them out to you.

Report cards will be mailed home to families that do not come to the school on any of these dates to pick them up. Please note that we cannot keep personal student belongings over the summer. To avoid having any personal items discarded, please ensure you come to the school to pick them up on one of the 3 designated dates.

Return of technology borrowed during remote learning:

For students who borrowed a laptop or iPad during remote learning, please ensure that you return your device on one of our 3 designated dates. The school is required to collect all devices before we break for the summer. Your assistance in returning our technology to the school is greatly appreciated! Don't forget to include the power cords as well!

Information for Students/Families

We will have our main entrance of the school available for people to line up outside, (2m apart). Please buzz in at the front entrance and someone will be happy to help you out.

Please bring with you any library books or materials that you have at home that belong to the school e.g. levelled books, reading bags, etc. (labelled if necessary so we know who returned it) and any borrowed technology.

Parents/students are to bring their own masks/fabric facial coverings. Please walk to school if possible.

THANK YOU VERY MUCH for your cooperation!

Mr. C. Minutillo Ms. A. Fraser Principal Vice-Principal

